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Dear, 
  
Did you know for over 20 years WFWP volunteers invested in the African continent 
with service projects and educational programs? Thousands of children and adults 
have received quality education with free or low tuition.  
  
WFWP chapters around the country have contributed to this project for so many 
years. Hosting Schools of Africa fundraisers made it possible to send annual grants 
between $30,000 to $70,000 to the WFWP Schools in 8 African countries. This 
support is absolutely needed for those schools to develop and continue to function! 
During the last two years, the pandemic made it quite difficult for smaller non 
governmental Schools to continue their program.  
  
Therefore our support is even more needed. 

 

 

 

Please read the message from President of WFWP Japan Moriko Hori: 
  

 

 

 

Dear WFWP USA, 
  
Thank you so much for your continuous support for Schools 
of Africa. WFWP USA has supported the schools of Africa 
more than 20 years. 
  
WFWP Japan dispatched overseas volunteers in 1994. Since 
then, WFWP has conducted many projects in African 
countries. Among them educational support has been the 
major activities of WFWP. 
  
WFWP focus on educational support is that education 
provides not only knowledge but hopes for the future to many 
children in Africa. Education is the important means to lift 
people out from poverty. 

 

 

 

WFWP had constructed schools in poverty areas which had no school. However, school 



 

 

construction is not the end. After constructing schools, we need to provide scholarships for 
students, support salaries for teachers and staff, and maintain school facilities. Those costs are 
by no means negligible. 
  
Therefore, stable and continuous support is essential for school projects. 
  
Our support has certainly produced positive results. Thousands of children have received 
quality education with free or very low tuition. Among them, many could get jobs, and some 
even study abroad. 
  
Unfortunately, due to the COVID pandemic, our schools were damaged severely. In many 
countries we needed to close schools under lockdown. The damages were beyond our 
imagination. The lives of not only students but also teachers and staffs were in danger 
because we couldn't pay the salary for teachers. 
  
Moreover, for some children, they can only eat meals when they come to school. Soaring 
building material prices affected school construction.  
  
I’m sure you all have faced tremendous difficulties; however, the situation of African countries 
is incomparable that of us. Your contributions will brighten the future of the children of Africa. 
Let us support the schools of Africa in the spirit of “We are One Family under God”. 
  
Thank you so much for your corporation. 

 

 

 

Again, please know that sharing is caring, we hope you will continue to support 
this important project from a “Mother’s Heart” and contribute to Shine Africa - 
the Power of Education just as our founder Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon invested so 
much in the African continent the past years. 

 

 

 

 

 

Women's Federation for World Peace 
481 Eighth Ave, Suite 608 
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Enjoy the Recording, in case you missed the live stream
on August 7th.

You can still support and help us reach our goal of $30,000. The students of the 10 schools
supported and managed by WFWP volunteers and staff will greatly appreciate it. The Benefit
Program was truly a journey into the history of the Schools of Africa, sharing the advancement of
the curriculums, building improvements, technology upgrades and more. The testimonies from
three students who spoke of their educational experience and how the schools and teachers have
impacted their lives gives evidence of the impact your donations are making. Our in-person
speaker Dr. Ewa I. Ewa, a renowned advisor on African Affairs, reiterated the importance of a
good education, as he spoke personally about his experience of hardships as a student in Nigeria.

Live Event is Over

Shine Africa: The Power of Education - Schools of Africa
Benefit & Cultural Program * You can still donate * Help
us make our goal * Thank you so much!

 August 7, 2022 @ 5:00PM — August 31, 2022 @ 6:30PM Eastern Time (US & Canada)

Watch on

Shine Africa: Schools of Africa Benefit & Cultural Progr…

SHARE:    

 



As an organization motivated to embrace the world with the heart of a mother,
Women’s Federation for the World Peace (WFWP) is continuing its annual
contribution to the Schools of Africa Project. Inspired by our Founder, Dr. Hak Ja Han
Moon’s initiative to serve underdeveloped nations, 2022 marks the 30th anniversary of WFWP’s
mission to serve those in need with love and compassion. Thanks to the support from local
chapters, supporters, and generous donors, WFWP USA has sent over $549,000 to support ten
schools across eight countries in Africa.

These funds have helped to continually maintain the schools, finance school supplies, improve
buildings and classrooms, secure funds for scholarships to low-income students, and much more.
Since 1994, these schools have provided meaningful opportunities to 20,000
graduates, and continue to provide an education to 2,000 students.

However, it is not over yet. There is still much we can do to support these children!
Therefore, WFWP USA is hosting our “Shine Africa: The Power of Education - Schools of Africa
Benefit & Cultural Program” on Sunday, August 7th at 5 pm EST. On the occasion of our 30th
Anniversary, our goal is to raise $30,000 for this worthy project and the children and families it
serves. In addition to raising donations, it is our hope for each participant to dive into
the joys, colors, and especially heart of various African cultures. As well as hearing
stories of how these schools have transformed lives. We excitedly invite you to experience this with
us!

Read more about each school here.
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$30,000$4,771 raised by 74 people

Donate

Attendees

May God bless Africa Michael Guilhen

about 9 hours ago

Michael Puylagarde

I donated in support of this campaign.

about 9 hours ago

Lynn Criner $100

I donated in support of this campaign.

about 10 hours ago

Verena Hardman $100

Kinue Hisano $100

 


